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Summer Newsletter
VERIFICATION OF MEMBER ACCOUNTS. * NOTICE TO ALL MEMBERS*

The Chen-Del-O Federal Credit Union Supervisory Committee is conducting a 
VERIFICATION OF ALL MEMBER ACCOUNTS for the second quarter of 2023. If a member determines there 

is a discrepancy in an account, please notify the Supervisory Committee of the account discrepancy in writing, 
no later than July 15, 2023. Mail information to:

Joseph R. Grieco, Supervisory Committee Chairperson, 35426 St. Hwy 28, Andes, NY 13731

TRAVELING THIS SUMMER? HERE IS 
A SAFE WAY TO CARRY $$

VISA Travel Money Cards for your traveling 
convenience. They require a minimum of 

$100.00 with a $4.00 activation fee and a 
$2.00 reload fee. They can be used just like a 
credit card. Chen-Del-O also offers VISA Gift 

Cards for that graduation gift or for any other 
purpose. They cost just $4.00 and require 
a minimum of $10.00 and a maximum of 

$500.00. Stop in and inquire at the 
teller station today!

REMINDER 10-MONTH 
EMPLOYEES:

Summer is here and you will be responsible 
for your loan payments. Please take the 
time to complete the summer payment 
form so your payments can continue 

through the summer months and you don’t 
fall behind. We do ask that you send back 

the signed form. We will NOT setup any 
accounts without notification from the 

account holder!

Congratulations 
to our scholarship award winners who were 

recognized at our Annual Meeting

Magdalena Nealis, Oneonta NY
Christian Paden, Oxford NY

Hannah Bonczkowski, Otego NY
We wish the very best to all 
our high school graduates!!!

Tis the sea-sun to borrow

with our cooler                   Summer rates!

April 19, 2023 – September 1, 2023

Borrow up to $10,000.00 unsecured max
6    Mos @ 5.00% APR
12  Mos @ 5.50% APR
18  Mos @ 6.00% APR

NEW MONEY ONLY. SOME RESTRICTIONS MAY APPLY.
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Holiday Closings: 

**PLEASE NOTE**  We will be CLOSED
• Tuesday July 4, 2023- Independence Day

• Saturday September 2, 2023 & 
Monday September 4, 2023 – Labor Day

Annual Meeting Recap
May 6, 2023 Franklin Firehouse

We had a wonderful turnout with 72 members attending. 
It was so great to see so many of you there! If you were 

unable to attend, you can access a copy of the President’s, 
Treasurer’s, and Supervisory Committee’s Reports on our 

website www.chendelo.org. Please contact the office if you 
would like to have any additional information. 

A note from Kim Hyzer:
These nine years have gone by 

so quickly. I have really enjoyed my
 time at Chen-Del-O! I got to meet and 
work with so many great people—staff 
and members!! I will miss talking and 

working with you. We have a great team 
on staff and I am sure Chen-Del-O is 

going to go far given their dedication 
and spirit of team work. 

                                 ~ Best wishes, Kim.

APPLYING FOR A LOAN? 
Please call the office before heading over, our 
loan procedures have changed.  We are now 

required two loan officers to process the loan. 
If you call or come in on a Saturday, we may 

not be able to process your loan until the next 
business day. We can start the process and 

take documents along with going over details. 

Thank you to the children who sent in coloring 
sheets for Youth Month! There were smiles all 

around! Check out our website 
www.chendelo.org for our new Youth Section!

*At the gate prices may be higher than internet prices.*

Enchanted Forest Water Safari 
Tickets SOLD here at 

Chen-Del-O with a 
GREAT savings!!!

ONLY $36.00 each!!!!
 All children under 2 are FREE!!

Online prices are $40.99 for 
an adult and $37.99 for a child. 

Attention Teachers/Parents: 
Let your school know we’d love to come talk to 
your classrooms about financial literacy for any 
age! Contact Angela Bankowski for more info!


